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MAR 191980

Mr. Luke J. Danielson
Counsel
!!ational Wildlife Federation
ttural P.esource Clinic
University of Colorado School of Law

[ Boulder, Colorado 80309

Dear Mr. Danielson: ,
.

This letter responds to your liarch 10, 1930, letter to H. Miller re-
questing for the draf t Environmental Inpact Statement (DES) on the Kerr-
"cGee South Powder River Basin Mill. You also requested that i;RC place
your name on the mailing list for the DES if it is not available.

The EES for the Kerr-McGee Mill is not yet available. Your name has
been placed on the distribution list as you requested. / copy of the

CES, scheduled for completion in late 1980, will be sent '.o you when it
is issued.

Thank you for your interests in this natter.

Sincerely,

)'
.,

) 'il ,M V'r
' '

,

George Uu
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management
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